
June 20, 2023

MEMORANDUM

From: Isaac Slavitt, Chair
Malden Conservation Commission

To: Barbara Murphy, President
Malden City Council

Subj: APPOINTMENT TO COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE

Dear Councilor Murphy,

In accordance with MCC 2.16.050(c), I am writing to notify you that we
have voted to appoint Kristen Homeyer of 51 Concord Street #27 as the
Conservation Commission’s representative on the Community
Preservation Committee.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.
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